E.M.M./NORTHWEST SECOND HARVEST

P.O. BOX 12272 SEATTLE, WASHINGTON 98102

June 27, 1983

Mr. Bob Cozzetti Cozgem Records P.O. Box 324 Northgate Station Seattle, Washington 98125

Dear Bob,

We wanted to thank you for your efforts on behalf of the people and foodbanks that Northwest Second Harvest serves. Though the rains washed out the barrels, the fact that you brought the needs of hungry people to the awareness of the audience is as important.

It is testimony to your caring that you initiated the concert and it is a testimony to your talent that several people let us know how much they enjoyed the music. I borrowed the album you dropped off with Mel and was a part of the audience in the Food Circus for about an hour. I truly enjoyed both - and Mel has found it necessary to threaten me to get the album back.

Mel also said that you were interested in doing another concert soon, and I hope you'll let us know if we can help.

All the best,

Cheryl Larsen

CJL